
A section of Knowle Road will be closed overnight on the following dates 4th , 7th, 8th and 9th October 8pm – 6am for resurfacing work. There will be no overnight 
closures at the weekend of 5th and 6th October.

Residents will be able to access Knowle Village during this time via diversion route through Welborne as shown by the green and dashed blue lines in the plan below.  
Traffic lights will be in place together with a 20mph speed limit.  

Enquiries : Welborne@bucklanddevelopment.com  
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